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PRINCIPAL'S REPORT

Education Week

Education Week 2022 was a huge success thanks to the
organisation of Mr Sanchez and all staff. We enjoyed using our
new facilities to celebrate and are pleased to share this video of
all the fun! The theme of the video is 'Creating futures for our
students" https://vimeo.com/736739658

Tuesday's buddy lessons developed new found friendships and
students enjoyed visiting other hubs and teachers.

Wednesday's community Open Day saw us celebrate our
learning at a special assembly, provide a morning tea for our
parents courtesy of Canterbury South Public School and Team
Kids Before and After School Care. We hope the opportunity
to see our hub classrooms in action allowed you to spend
some quality time appreciating your child's commitment to their
learning whilst also seeing inside the contemporary space.

Thursday and Friday's mini Athletics events were a great
success and our students were very grateful for the opportunity
to compete in a modified format. Well done to our sport
captains who brought a real sense of team work to the event.

Special thanks to our school's P&C who sponsored a whole
school BBQ lunch to celebrate Education Week.

- CANTERBURY SOUTH
‘ PUBLIC SCHOOL

Email: canterburs-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Phone: 02 9789 5255

Welcome back to Mrs Frasca

We hope that Mrs Frasca enjoyed her time on leave. It is
wonderful to see you back from Wednesday 10 August.

2023 Enrolments

Transition to school and school readiness programs at
Canterbury South Public School are starting to take place.
If your child is due to enrol in Kindergarten in 2023 please
complete an online enrolment form here:
https://canterburs-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/
enrolment.html

Please call the school office if you have any questions about the
process.

Enrolled students and their families will take part in our
orientation program in Term 4.
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The link road and access to the school

Construction continues on the new link road and Stage 3 of
the project. It has been brought to our attention that there
is currently no disabled access to the school grounds. When
Stage 3 of the project is handed over to the school this will
be rectified. In the meantime, if you require support entering
and exiting the school please contact the school office and a
member of staff will be more than happy to help.

Removal of demountables

Works will take place on Saturday 13 and Sunday 14 August
between the hours of 7:00am and 5:00pm, weather permitting
and subject to council approvals. Please refer to further
information emailed to you last week.

School Crossing Supervisor

There will be no School Crossing Supervisor (SCS) available
at the crossing on High Street, Canterbury. Presently, a
replacement SCS is unavailable.

Please be aware, school staff/parents are not authorised to
carry out the duties of the SCS and must not use the STOP
Children Crossing bat and/or the Transport for NSW uniform.

A reminder to our community, the road safety messages are:

1. Wherever possible, cross the road at a designated
pedestrian crossing facility

Stop! Look! Listen! Think! when crossing the road
Take care whenever you cross
Don’t run across the road

Mrs G Rigby
R/Principal

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY

NEWS

Athletics Carnival take 2!

On Thursday 4 August Years 3-6 participated in a mini athletics
carnival for zone trials.

Students participated in a range of track and field activities such
as long jump, shot put, 100 metre sprint, 200 metre sprint and
ball games.

Congratulations to the students who have progressed to the
Wiley Park Zone Athletics Carnival to represent Canterbury
South.

This carnival will be run across 2 days, Tuesday 16 August and
Friday 19 August. Good luck to all our competitors.

Public Speaking Competition

Congratulations to Lousha in Year 4 who has won the Years
3 and 4 local finals of the Multicultural Perspective Public
Speaking Competition. She delivered an inspiring and
informative speech about Multiculturalism and the Periodic
Table. She will now move on to compete at the regional finals.
Well done Lousha and good luck!

Communication at CSPS

Our 3 main methods of school communication include our
fortnightly newsletter, email notes and the SZ app notifications.
Our class teachers will also provide reminders on the class
SeeSaw app along with communications that celebrate your
child’s achievements and learning progress. Please take the
time to update your email address with the school if your
contact details have changed. You may also need to check
that our school emails are coming to your inbox rather than
the junk mail folder of your account. If you require translated
communications please contact the school office.
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Book Week Parade

This year’s theme for Book Week is ‘Dreaming with Eyes Open’.
Our Book Week Parade will take place on Wednesday 24
August at 9:30am. Students should come to school dressed
up as their favourite book character to parade with their class.
Parents and community are welcome to attend this event.
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